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Dear Environmental Quality Board Members, ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY BOARD

I am writing as a Citizen, Planning Commission Member, and Retired Teacher
concerning my interest in passing the proposed rulemaking changes in 25 Code Chaptert
95, Wastewater Treatment Requirements, as published in the Pa Bulletin November 7,
2009.

Through tedious efforts, we have improved the quality of The West Branch of The
Susquehanna and need strong rules to continue that quest. Local citizens have been asked
to bear a large cost with the updating of sewers and the future of this part of the state
requires continual vigilance.

I am in favor of prudent use of our resources and feel that the potential of the gas industry
here is so strong that they will and must abide by decisions that allow for common sense
approaches to future problems.

Singerely yours,

oy

500 Fairview Drive » M
Montoursville, Pa. 17754 et

Kingdond(@verizon.net




